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November 30, 2023 
 
 
 
Good afternoon Dalewood families,  
  
We would like to inform you that effective Friday December 1st, Gord Cook will be joining the 
Dalewood team as the Acting Principal.  We thank Principal Pellizzari for all of his hard work 
since the beginning of the school year.  We also hope to have an update about filling the 
permanent Principal vacancy at Dalewood in the coming weeks.  
  
Thanks again to Principal Pellizzari and welcome Principal Cook.  
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Nicole Lee 
Superintendent of Student Achievement 

 

 

 


